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Measure 114 was a step to far.  Yes, it was voted in by the public, but I also believe 

the public was deceived by the messaging related to the measure.  Take the vote 

again and I believe the measure 114 would fail.  Measure was a step to far, HB 3075 

would only make things worse.  Let the people of Oregon vote on this legislation, but 

no, because you know it would be defeated. 


